
 

English 

 

Next week, we are starting Handa’s Hen. The children will be 
learning the story by sequencing the story. 
They will then begin to describe the 
animals by using adjectives before writing 
simple sentences.  
 
 

 
 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English: 

Please listen to your child read at home and record this in their reading record.  
Please check your child’s understanding of what they have read by asking them 
questions and encouraging them to predict what might happen next.  
When helping your child to write please encourage them to say their sentence aloud 
before writing and to use their phonic knowledge. 
 

 

Maths 

 

This week we will be continuing with place 
value within 10. The focus of the week will 
be counting forwards and backwards from 
any number up to 10. The children will also 
learn to identify and represent numbers 
using the language of equal to, more and less than. 
 
 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: 

Try to help your child use maths in a real life situation as this embeds their knowledge 
and makes maths more purposeful. For example, What is that door number? What 
numbers are on this car registration plate? How many toy cars do you have? 

 

 

Spellings 

 

Please practise the following spellings. We will have a test 
Thursday 21st September.  
fetch                     give                    paint 

match               love                 tail 
itch                    rain                  he 
have                  sail                  she 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Spellings: 
Your chld’s spellings link with the Phonic sounds learnt this week.  
Practise a few each day. 
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Look at the word, cover the word, write the word. 
Please see sheet sent out for some fun ways to practise spellings. 

 

Extra Information: 
This week we have given the spellings and homework on paper. As of next week, they will be uploaded onto 
Google Classroom. In your child’s reading record, there is a note of their log in details.  
Please see below the classroom codes: 
1J: 2iymfgx 
1M: aujbhfz 
 
Reading: Reading Books and Sound Books will be given out this week. Please can this all be in school on a 
Friday so that books can be changed, sound sheets updated and merits given.  
 
Homework: Homework is set on a Friday and is to be completed and returned by 09:00 the following 
Wednesday. Once Google Classroom is set up weekly homework will be set on there. As we are trying to limit 
our use of paper and reduce photocopying no paper coipies will be given. 
 
Merits: Each week there are 2 merits for reading 4 times a week, 1 merit for homework completed and 1 merit 

for good behaviour. 
 
P.E.  
Tuesday and Friday 1M 
Wednesday and Friday for 1J     
On these days can children please come to school in their P.E. Uniform. P.E. will be mostly outside so they will 
need to wear tracksuit bottoms and a sweatshirt for when the weather gets chilly. No school uniform will be 
needed on these days.  
 
Please ensure all jewellery is removed. 

 
Please label school uniform and P.E. kits. 
 
Other Information: 
 
Please send in a refillable water bottle each day.  
 
New reading records cost £3.00 each. These are available to purchase on the playground.  

 
Thank you all for your support, 
 
With kind regards from Mrs J Johnson & Miss R Millard 
 

 


